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 July 2020 Update 

Dear Members,  
 
As we wrap up the 2019-2020 ASHRAE year, I wanted to take a few moments to recognize 
the generous donations that many of our members have made towards research promotion. 
The companies below have each stepped up to the plate and contributed in the face of difficult 
circumstances this spring. These funds are going to ASHRAE where they will be used to 
advance research in our industry to help improve building comfort and health. Research is one 
of the key building blocks of ASHRAE and what sets it apart from so many other 
organizations. 
 
The volunteer leadership is busy planning for our fall events even as these unprecedented 
times seemed poised to continue. We would love to get feedback from you on what we can do 
to better serve you. Please take five minutes and complete this survey if you can – we hope to 
announce specific dates and plans in the next few weeks. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Jim 
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